
Rugby  Sevens  World  Cup
arrives in Edinburgh

 

Scottish Rugby Union and Glasgow Warriors scrum-half Chris
Cusiter (right) and Mark Robertson (left, former Edinburgh
Rugby winger) are photographed with the HSBC Rugby Sevens
World Cup, which is currently touring Scotland.

Chris is pictured in Edinburgh’s Princes Street branch of HSBC
bank, part of a tour of HSBC branches which includes Glasgow,
Dumfries and Dundee as well as Edinburgh.

The championships will be played at Scotstoun Stadium, Glasgow
on 4-5 May 2013.
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Photography  from:   Colin  Hattersley  Photography
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